
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                        Web: www.spa-education.org 

31st January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Key Stage 4 students had a second week of special visitors to their assembly. We had a 

paramedic from London Ambulance Service do an assembly today and the students had the 

chance to learn about what paramedics do. We then had some interesting discussions in 

classes and the dining hall about jobs.  

 

There have been a number of different bugs and viruses going around this week. We are 

working with all pupils to support them to wash their hands regularly. Whilst good attendance 

and coming to school is very important, please do keep your child at home if they are ill.  

 

I want to use this opportunity to think about the Southwark Local Offer, both to share some 

newer activities that are on offer but also to get your feedback on what is currently available.  

I had a meeting with someone that I am going to work with to try and increase the 

opportunities available for our pupils. 

 

Please do check the local offer too as there will be places offering activities for half term 

https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks  

 

I am attaching some information with this letter some new leaflets that I have been sent to 

share with you. I will be sending out a letter on Monday for some feedback that I will share 

with Southwark to help them to understand what works well for you and your children. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy  

Head of School 

 

https://eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks


 

 

 

 


